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March 2, 2021 

 

The Honorable Paul G. Pinsky 

Senate Education, Health and Environmental Affairs Committee 

2 West 

Miller Senate Office Building 

Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

 

 

Dear Chairman Pinsky, 

 

The Queen Anne’s County Delegation supports Senate Bill 854 Queen Anne's County - 

Alcoholic Beverages - Unannounced Visits by Inspectors. I thank you for your committee’s 

consideration of this bill and request a favorable report.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

______________________ 

Senator Stephen S. Hershey, Jr. 
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THE COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OF
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The Honorable Senator Paul G. Pinsky
Education, Health, and Environmental Affairs Committee
2 West
Miller Senate Office Building
Annapolis, Maryland 21401

RE: SB 854 - Queen Anne’s County - Alcoholic Beverages — Unannounced Visits by Inspectors

Dear Senator Pinsky:

Please consider this letter of support for Senator Bill 854. This bill would decrease the frequency that
an alcoholic beverages inspector is required to make an unannounced visit to every licensed premises
in Queen Anne’s County.

Thank you for the opportunity to support this legislation.

Respectfully,

QUEEN ANNE’S COUNTY
BOARD OF COUN Y COMMISSIONERS

rz
Christopher M. Corchiarino, President

Stej4&

PpLenil

James J

Jack N. Wilson, Jr.


